
News Release 
 

 

 

Representative Office Opened in Ho Chi Minh City  

 

October 17, 2013, Osaka, Japan ---- Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Osaka) announced today 

that a new corporate office was opened in Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam on October 4th.  

 

This office was established to promote recognition of the Santen brand and our products in 

Vietnam, a market that is growing at a rapid pace. Our efforts in Vietnam are part of our 

long-term management goal of becoming a specialty company with a global presence by 2020. 

Specific details are as follows: 

 

Name: Ho Chi Minh Representative Office 

Location: Room M7.A, Mezzanine, 364 Cong Hoa Street, Ward 13, Tan Binh District, 

  Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 

Director:   Junichi Mizuno 

Regional jurisdiction:  Vietnam 


